Dear Prospective Student:

Welcome to Loyola! Included in the Financial Aid Registration Portal you will find information on completing the FAFSA and a checklist that will guide you in the next steps. Please read all materials carefully and complete the financial aid checklist and FAFSA as outlined.

You do not have to be accepted to begin and complete the application process for financial aid. If you receive notification that you have been placed on the continued consideration list, you are still under review for a place in the 2025 entering class. It would be to your advantage to complete the FAFSA, using school code **001710 - Loyola University Chicago**, by the February 26th deadline. It is important to meet all deadlines as described, as it could affect your eligibility for institutional scholarships and loans.

You may also seek outside scholarships by visiting free sites such as fastweb.com, scholarships.com, etc. If you are eligible for any need-based scholarships offered from the Financial Aid Office you will be notified accordingly.

If you will be applying for the National Health Service Corps Scholarship or a Military Health Professions Scholarship, please let us know and submit a copy of the application or approval letter from the appropriate military branch. If you have any questions, please contact the Financial Aid Office by email at ssomfinaid@luc.edu.

Sincerely, Tammy Patterson, MBA, MPA Associate Director, Financial Aid Loyola University Chicago Stritch School of Medicine